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August 13, 2020

DIVISION MEMORANDUM
DM No. 214 , s. 2020

NEWLY ASSIGNED SCHOOLS DIVISION SUPERINTENDENT OF THE SCHOOLS
DIVISION OF QUEZON

To: OlC-Assistant Schools Division Superintendents, SGOD and CID Chiefs, Education
Program Supervisors and Specialists, Unit/Section Heads, Public Schools District
Supervisors, School Heads/ Administrators, Teachers, and All Others Concerned

1. Please be informed that Dr. Elias A. Alicaya, Jr. Is the newly assigned Officer-In-Charge, Office of

the Schools Division Superintendent of DepEd SDO-Quezon effective August 10, 2020.

2. He will sign official correspondence in the following manner:

ELIAS A. ALICAYA, JR.
Assistant Schools Division Superintendent
Officer-In-Charge
Office of the Schools Division Superintendent

3. Immediate dissemination of this Memorandum is desired.

MARlA‘DOLORE%. ATIENZA

Administrative Officer V
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